
Cañada Hosts High School and 
Middle School Camps

On July 27, Cañada College hosted its 
signature Super Registration Event where 
more than 45 faculty, staff, administrators  
and student ambassadors helped students 
enroll, leave with a course schedule and/or 
have their questions answered for the  
fall semester. 

Thank you to the Cañada teams that provided 
on-site student support, as well as community 
partners, Upward Scholars and AchievAble, 
who connected with the community at 
resource tables. The Cañada team looks 
forward to welcoming its new students on the 
first day of the fall semester. 

More than 50 students, faculty, classified staff 
leaders and administrators gathered for the 
Leadership Retreat that serves as a launching point 
for the College’s implementation of its five-year 
Educational Master Plan (EMP). 
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This summer, Cañada College hosted 226 
Boys and Girls Club Peninsula (BGCP) high 
school students and 55 BGCP Middle School 
students. The special programming is a 
part of the MOU Cañada College holds with 
BGCP to build a seamless pathway for middle 
school, high school and recent high school 

graduates in Southern San Mateo County. 
The high school students had the opportunity 
to experience Cañada’s beautiful campus 
buildings and facilities, while following BGCP 
programming. The middle schoolers were able 
to experience different career paths offered at 
Cañada, such as Medical Assisting, Radiologic 
Technology and Digital Arts & Animation. They 
also learned about Middle College and how to 
be financially savvy with SparkPoint. Finally, 
the students enjoyed fun activities such as 
Yoga, Ballet Folklorico and Basketball. 

Super Registration Event –  
200+ People Served!

College Hosts 7th Annual 
Leadership Retreat

https://canadacollege.edu/emp/Can-EMP-2022-Final.pdf

